
Calling all Wilson Central School District Alumni, We need you! 

 The Wilson CSD will be forming an Alumni Association and welcomes all graduates to get involved in its 

introductory meeting next month. The purpose of the association will be to distribute pertinent 

information about school reunions, alumni activities and possibly award scholarships each year to 

current WCS seniors. 

This is a fantastic way to reconnect with former classmates and get involved at the ground level. 

If you are a graduate of Wilson Central School District and interested in finding out more information, 

please consider attending the introductory meeting on December 6, 2018 at 6 p.m. in the HS/MS library. 

We encourage all graduates to fill out a brief alumni questionnaire on the WCS website with their 

contact information. The form can be found at: http://wilsoncsd.org/Page/947. For any further 

questions, or if you cannot attend the initial meeting, please contact 1987 graduate Maureen Mahar at 

mmahar@wilsoncsd.org or 716-751-9341 x 129. 

 

 


